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by Rose Mullgrav 

The RVW Crooked River Ranch Rally was held June 9 

through the 13, 2025 with 23 members attending. This 

year it was decided that we start the rally on a Monday 

and end on a Friday, which worked out very well.  The 

agenda had to be altered to take the heat wave into 

consideration. 

Monday afternoon started with the meet and greet.  We 

had two new members join us, Lori Ferraris from Ashland 

and Carrie, whose last name I do not know, nor did I get 

where Carrie was from. 

Unfortunately, one of our members, Emogene, 

had her RV awning ripped off by a wind 

gust.  With the help of RV Women power, led by 

Jordy Jording, we were able to detach the 

awning and secure its arms so she could travel 

home.  Heard she made it home with no 

problems. 

On Tuesday adventurous ORVW members visited 

the Redmond Caves.  The caves were created by 

the lava flowing from the Newberry Caldera 

south of Bend.  When the lava stopped flowing it left behind what is called a lava tube.  It was a 

“cool” experience on a hot summer day. 

Tuesday afternoon we played card bingo where 

prizes were given to the winners. Later that 

evening was the potluck.  The group liked the 

idea of utilizing the space by the RVs instead of 

the gazebo.  In the future let's save money and 

not use the 



Wednesday's activities started with putting at Eagle Crest Golf 

Course, which most members enjoyed. 

Wednesday evening there was a sing along with our talented 

ukelele and guitar players. 

Thursday started with breakfast. followed by rig christenings 

for Lynda Hagen, Jade Carter, Janice Rank and Lori Ferraris RVs. 

After the christening a group participated in a geocaching 

activity led by Kathy Sheats.  Almost all participants found a 

cache. 


